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Together Toward Tomorrow
~ Breakfast with Dr. Chan Hellman

The Psychology of Hope

February 13, 2018
7:30-8:30 a.m.—Keizer Civic Center

Breakfast will be followed by Hope 201
Presented by Schelli Slaughter
You may attend the breakfast, Hope 201,
Or both the breakfast and Hope 201!

7:30-8:30 a.m. - Breakfast

§:30-9:00 a.m. - Networking

. ’9:00 a.m. - noon - Fape 201
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RSVP Today! Seating is limited. 3
P
https://chan-hellman-t3.eventbrite.com |
Contact: Mary Grim, 503-584-7722 or mgrim@co.marion.or.us
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Dr. Chan Hellman is a Professor in the

Anne & Henry Zarrow School of Social Work

and Founding Director of the Center of Applied
Research for Nonprofit Organizations. He is also
an Adjunct Professor in the Departments of
Internal Medicine and Pediatrics for the OU
College of Medicine and Department of Health

Promotion Sciences for the OU College of
Public Health.

Dr. Hellman’s current research focuses on the application of hope theory. In
particular, he is interested in how nonprofit organizations impact client hope
and how hope is associated with positive goal attainment and well being
among those experiencing adversity and stress (e.g., child maltreatment,
homeless, domestic violence, substance abuse).

Schelli Slaughter is the Thurston County Director of
Public Health and Social Services. Schelli has over 20
years of experience in human services and community
leadership with expertise in the areas of family and child
wellness, behavioral health, homelessness and
affordable housing, asset building, and domestic
violence/sexual assault. She presents frequently on the
science of hope and promotes innovative best practices
in preventing adverse childhood experiences, poverty,
and violence with a trauma informed approach.

RSVP Today! Seating is limited.
https://chan-hellman-t3.eventbrite.com
Contact: Mary Grim, 503-584-7722 or mgrim@co.marion.or.us




